Error
From: Bill Wallwin [mailto:b.walIwin@arkanéhghwavs.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 5:21 PM
To:
Subject: RFQ: memory

Hi,

Arkansas Department of Transportation is upgrading hardware. We are looking to
procure 290 units of 16GB memory modules. Please advise if your company can
supply these and I will send specification details.

Thank you,

Bill Wallwin

Arkansas Department of Transportation
10324 Interstate 30,

Little Rock, Arkansas 72209

(501) 239-9797
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